
         

   

   

   

  

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release                      Contact:  Upper Guadalupe River Authority,  

May 27, 2016                                   (830) 896-5445          

                                    
UGRA Welcomes New Member 

 

The Board of Directors of the Upper Guadalupe River Authority (UGRA) welcomed a new 

member on Wednesday, May 25, 2016.  New Director Aaron C. Bulkley was previously sworn 

in and joined the Board for his first meeting on Wednesday.  Mr. Bulkley was appointed by 

Governor Abbott to replace retiring Director Claudell Kercheville for a term set to expire on 

February 1, 2019.   

 

 

Mr. Bulkley of Hunt is owner 

and operator of Texas Hunt 

Lodge, Africa Hunt Lodge, and 

Wildlife Market Taxidermy 

Studio. He currently serves as a 

board member for Trophy Game 

Records of the World. 

Previously, he served as a board 

member for Rotary Club 

International, president of Texas 

Youth Hunt, and vice president 

of Safari Club International, Hill 

Country Chapter. Mr. Bulkley 

attended the University of Texas 

at Austin where he studied 

international business.  He is 

married to Joanie Bulkley and 

has two young girls, Viola and 

Bailey.   

 

 

 

Mr. Bulkley will join current UGRA Board members Mike Allen, Bob Waller, Blake Smith, 

Wayne Musgrove, Harold Danford, Mike Hughes, Hugh Jons, and Diane McMahon.  

Aaron C. Bulkley 


